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______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

TO:    Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 

DATE:   November 22, 2024 
 

SUBJECT:   Quarterly Updates from  
County Administrator and County Attorney 

 

FROM:   Commissioner Deryl Loar 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Discussion Item: 
 
At the September 10, 2024 Board of County Commission meeting, the County 
Administrator provided the members of the Board with an objective overview of his 
tenure that included his achievements, obstacles, and future vision.  The Board 
unanimously agreed that the County Administrator and County Attorney would 
return to provide quarterly progress reports beginning with the December 03, 2024, 
Board of County Commissioners meeting. 
 
At this time, I am requesting an update from both John Titkanich, County 
Administrator and Jennifer Shuler, County Attorney regarding their achievements, 
obstacles and future vision. 
 
I am also requesting that my fellow Commissioners provide their input into this 
discussion. 
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